
 

 

15th October 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wednesday Word Link  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/holiday-

special?pid=MTA101634&v=41.5 

PARENTS/CARERS’ EVENING Just a reminder, if you haven’t already, to book your slot for 

next Wednesday. Any problems then please contact the office. 

Coronavirus. I will send out warn and inform letters to the relevant classes but I will also 

inform the whole school if there are outbreaks. I know that there are many other illnesses 

around at the moment too. If you could support the school by wearing masks then that 

would be greatly appreciated. We do need to know if you take your child for a test and the 

results when you receive them.  

CITY TICKETS Manchester City have given us some tickets for tomorrow. I have drawn 

children’s names out of a hat in Y3 and the lucky people, I am sure, will enjoy using them. 

Any further tickets will be allocated to a different year group next time so everyone gets a 

chance.  

PARKING please continue to park carefully and thoughtfully for our neighbours and keep 

the footpaths clear for our children.  

HOLIDAYS IN TERM TIME. We are back to the attendance procedures for the school and we 

are monitoring attendance and punctuality very closely. I am unable to authorise holidays 

in term time. Attendance for the school is currently 93.7%. Our target is 97%.  

HARVEST We will be taking the food to the Food Hub next week. Many thanks for your 

support.  

We break up on Friday 22nd October at 3.10pm and return to school on Monday 1st 

November.  

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates       Head Teacher  

 

Love God, Love One Another 


